
Hello! My name is David Kahn and I have been an LSSP and NCSP for eleven years and worked in 
school settings in Texas, Arkansas, Michigan, and Nebraska. Currently, I am an LSSP in the Galena 
Park Independent School District. I wish to serve the TASP members of Area III (ESC Regions 3, 4, 
and 5) as Area Representative. As your representative, I will bring up concerns raised by TASP 
members in Area III to the TASP Executive Board. I will relay information from the Board to the 
Area membership. In addition, I will make every effort to stay abreast of best practices and 
current trends of the profession. This past year I started attending Region 4’s Student Evaluation 
and Psychological Services Special Education Leadership Network, which meets on a regular basis 
and provides information related to current national, state, regional, and local issues. This 
platform has allowed me the opportunity to hear first hand about some of the issues and 
celebrations that practitioners are experiencing in our area. I plan to continue to attend these 
meetings when representing Area III so I can make informed decisions as a member of the TASP 
Executive Board. I appreciate the consideration of the membership of Area III and would be 
honored to have your vote. I look forward to having the opportunity to become involved in the 
governance of TASP and to represent you for the next two years. 
 


